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School Lunches 

Please remember, all children are entitled to a 
free school meal at lunchtime.  
There are two hot choices per day and a cold 
meal option.  
You don’t need to book in advance, your child 
just needs to make their lunch choice each day 
during the register.  
On Thursday 20th January the kitchen are 
having a themed menu day. The food is all 
linked to Antarctica!  
The meat option is “Fish stars in the Frosty 
night sky!” (fishcake)  
The vegetarian option is “Bannocks with tomato 
topping and melted cheese” (Pizza breads) 
These come with potato wedges and beans or 
peas.  
There is also ice cream or a cookie for pudding! 
For more information or for a copy of the 
menus, please contact the school office.  

We’ve come to the end of the first full week in 
school and it has been full of exciting learning 
opportunities.  
I am pleased to be able to welcome Mrs 
Farooq into Swan Class.  
School Attendance for the year so far is- 
92.9% 
For this term so far it is- 93.2% 
As a school we aim to be at 96% or above for 
school attendance.  
A reminder that the doors open at 8.55 am, all 
children should be in school before 8.58 am.     

Allergies 

We have children in school with nut allergies so 

I am requesting that the school becomes a nut 

free zone. If your child brings a packed lunch to 

school please do not send products that contain 

nuts, this includes hazelnut spread.  

This is to ensure that we keep everyone safe.  

 

 

 

 

 

Spare Clothing 

If you have any old school uniform, joggers, 

socks, tights or underwear that is still in a 

wearable condition please can it be given to 

the school office to be used as spare clothing if 

children have accidents or need changing 

during the school day.  

Equally, if your child has had to borrow spare 

clothes from school please can this be washed 

and returned to school so that we have it ready 

for the next child who needs it.  

Thank you!   

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

  

Inappropriate Game Warning 

It has been brought to my attention that some 

children have been watching/playing an online 

game called “Poppy Playtime”, this has a 

character called Huggy Wuggy. This may seem 

like an innocent character but it is violent and 

scary and comes with the 13+ age rating so 

please make sure your child is not accessing 

this game online.  

Volunteers 

In the coming weeks/months I would like to 

reintroduce having volunteers coming into 

school to listen to readers in the afternoons. 

Reading is so important within school and the 

children having the opportunity to read to an 

adult is vital.  

If you are able to commit to a set time each 

week to listen to readers please contact the 

school office to share your availability.  

In line with our safeguarding policy, all 

volunteers will need to have a DBS check 

before coming into school.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


